OOP FOI PREM:EX

From: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Sent: February 6, 2020 1:07 PM

To: Donaldson, Doug FLNR:EX

Cc: Kennedy, Christine JEDC:EX; Aaron, Sage PREM:EX; Allan, John FLNR:EX; Plecas, Bobbi IGRS:EX;
Kristianson, Eric PREM:EX; Wright, Don J. PREM:EX

Subject: Final steps - caribou

Good afternoon, Minster,

s.13;s.16

Thanks for your assistance
Geoff

GEOFF MEGGS

Chief of Staff, Premier’s Office
West Annex, Parliament Buildings
Victoria, BC, V8V 1K7

250 387-1715
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OOP FOI PREM:EX

From: Donaldson, Doug FLNR:EX

Sent: February 2, 2020 9:16 AM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Cc: Renneberg, Tim FLNR:EX; Allan, John FLNR:EX; Bain, Don PREM:EX; Fraser, Scott IRR:EX
Subject: Re: Wet'suwet'en process

Thanks for the looping in.

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 2, 2020, at 7:23 AM, Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX wrote:

Doug, the cabinet working group on the Wet'suwet'en issue will get an update Monday
afternoon by conference call on the talks. I'll get you looped in. I've attached the framework
we've developed for Scott so you have it. He's travelling up today. I'll also forward Don's notes
on Nathan's work in the last 36 hours. Although you've stayed back because of your statutory
decision-making role, this issue is strictly to find a peaceful solution and it would be good to
have you engaged through the group.

Geoff
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OOP FOI PREM:EX

From: Donaldson, Doug s-17

Sent: January 29, 2020 10:44 AM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Cc: Aaron, Sage PREM:EX; Matt Hannah
Subject: Re: message

Yeah I'll have a look at it too. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 29, 2020, at 10:43 AM, Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX <Geoff.Meggs@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Doug, I'm fine with content but the first sentence is a little garbled and needs clean—up. I've copied
Matt so he can do that for you.

Geoff

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 29, 2020, at 10:26 AM, Donaldson, Doug $-17 wrote:

As your Stikine MLA I've been working on the inside of the institution | was elected to
on immediate and, at the same time, future looking solutions to the current situation
faced by BC, Canada and the Wet'sutwet’en. In recent weeks as your local
representative I've met in person or had direct conversations with Wet’'suwet’en
hereditary chiefs, the Office of Wet'suwet’en , the RMCP, the Premiers Office, the
Premier, the Minister of Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation, federal MP Taylor
Bachrach, the federal government, liaison Nathan Cullen and others. The immediate
objective is to find a peaceful, safe resolution to the current situation. At the same time,
the longer-term objective is about rights and title as outlined and committed to in the
joint statement issued by Wet'suwet’en hereditary chiefs, the Premier and the Minister
of Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation issued Feb. 7, 2019 that is included below. |
will continue this important work as your local representative, as | did before becoming
an MLA, and as | will as a member of the community long after my time as an MLA is
done.
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